Carelon Behavioral Health
Regional Provider Forums

Carelon Behavioral Health (Carelon) invites you to
register for one of our upcoming hybrid Regional
Provider Forums. These forums will provide a
collaborative opportunity to learn more about the
upcoming Public Behavioral Health System
Administrative Service Organization Vendor
Change effective January 1,2025.

Provider Forums will be held throughout August
and September, to accommodate schedules and
allow for greater participation. Please note that
there is a 60-person limit per session to attend in-
person. If there are no seats available, please
either enroll as a virtual attendee or select a
different session.

Each session will cover the same information - Click below to register or use your phone
there is no need to register for more than one to scan the QR code
session. For dates and times, please scan the QR ) )
code or click to register. Click here to register
Connect with the Carelon =~ Transition Updates and
Leadership Team — Implementation Timeline
Meet our leadership team that will Learn more about implementation
be supporting the Maryland PBHS. timeline and what is expected of you

as a Maryland Medicaid provider.

Join a Collaborative Breakout
Session *In-person only*
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Carelon Behavioral Health
L— L Provider Portal Demo

Learn about our provider portal and Three different breakout sessions will
the resources we offer that make it be available covering Clinical,
easier to work with us. Testing, and Training information.
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Forums will be held in person with portions of the day available virtually

Contact Information

Please use the following email address to contact Carelon Behavioral Health during the transition
| MDHtransitionsupport@carelon.com



mailto:MDHtransitionsupport@carelon.com
https://lp.constantcontactpages.com/ev/reg/hh9en4b/lp/9b9be416-169c-4041-8352-ad13bce15fce
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